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           Independent Living 

 

10-11 AM Silver Sneakers 
with Jennifer (ER) 
 
 
 

2:00 Bingo (CCC) 

 
 

 

10:30 Music w/  
        Mr. Washington (CCC) 
 

 
10:30  Morning Devotion w/ 
                   Pastor Sean (C) 

 

Fourth of July Cookout at 
lunch 

2:00 Bingo (CC) 

 
 

 
Happy 4th Of July 

 

 

 
 
Lounge open daily for cards, 
games, puzzles, checkers, 
and bumper pool. 

 
Sunday Services in town 
with your Church family 

 
 

 
Residents may exercise on 

the Machine or Fitness 
Rooms. 

 
 
 
National Chocolate Day at Lunch 

 
10-11 AM Silver Sneakers 
with Jennifer (ER) 
 

2:00 Bingo (CCC) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
10:30 Well-Loved Stories & Verses    

    Reader: Lynn Weatherman (CC) 
 
2:00 Wellness Coordinator 
and Residents meet and 

Greet (L) 

 
 
10:30  Morning Devotion w/ 
                  Pastor Sean (C) 

 

 

2:00 Bingo (CCC) 

 

 
 
Bible Study with Craig Sapp, 
10-11 AM. (C) 
 
 
 

 
 
Lounge open daily for cards, 
games, puzzles, checkers, 
and bumper pool. 

 
 
 
 

 
2:30 Holy Communion (C) 

 

 

10:30 Music W/ Mark (CCC) 
 

10:30 Therapy talk w/ Rachel  
“Brain Health” (L) 

 
12:15 Calendar Meeting (L) 
 
 

 
10-11 AM Silver Sneakers 
with Jennifer (ER) 
 

2:00 Bingo (CCC) 

 
 

 

 
National Cherry Day at 

Lunch 
 
2:00 Magnificent So-So’s 
   Music Performance (CCC) 
         
 

 
 
10:30  Morning Devotion w/ 
                   Pastor Sean (C) 

 
 
2:00 Bingo (CCC) 

 

 
 
 
2:30 Book Club Group (L) 
 

 
 
Lounge open daily for cards, 
games, puzzles, checkers, 
and bumper pool. 

 
 

National Ice Cream Day at 
Lunch 

 
 

2:30 Afternoon Sunday Service 
With Craig Sapp (C) 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
10-11 AM Silver Sneakers 
with Jennifer (ER) 
 
10:30 Music w/ 
      Wayne Casasanta (CCC) 
 
 

2:00 Bingo (CCC) 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
2:00 Hamrick’s Shopping Trip 
 (Departure time 1:45 RSVP 
with the front desk by July 
16th) 

 
 
10:30  Morning Devotion w/ 
                  Pastor Sean (C) 

 

 

2:00 Bingo (CCC) 

 

 
 
Bible Study with Craig Sapp, 
10-11 AM. (C) 
 

 
 
Lounge open daily for cards, 
games, puzzles, checkers, 
and bumper pool. 

 

Sunday Services in town 
with your Church family 

 
 
 
 

Residents may exercise on 
the Machine or Fitness 

Rooms. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
10:30 Benny Gandy  
    Musical Performer (CCC)  
 

 
 
10-11 AM Silver Sneakers 
with Jennifer (ER) 
 

2:00 Bingo (CCC) 

 
 
 
 

 
 

National Cheesecake Day at 
Lunch 

 
4:00 Long Horn Dinner Outing 
(Departure time 3:45 RSVP 
with the front desk by July 
23rd) 

 

Birthday Celebration during Lunch 

 

2:00 Bingo (CCC) 

 

 

  ABBREVIATIONS: CCC – Commons Community Center; L = Lounge; AR = Art Room; C= Chapel; RL = Library; ER= Exercise Room 


